Justin Le

From: Saunders, Joseph@CHP <JCSaunders@chp.ca.gov>

Sent: Friday, September 18, 2020 12:43 PM

To: McLoughlin, Mark@HSR

Cc: OPR State Clearinghouse; Uhazi, Mary@CHP

Subject: 063-MHU Environmental Document Review-SCH #2007031067

Attachments: Scan SCH #2007031067 Signed High Speed Rail LA to Anaheim Southern Div.pdf

Good Afternoon,
No Impact to Southern Division Area’s local operations and/or public safety by SCH# 2007031067 was identified.
Have a great weekend!

Joseph Saunders, Sergeant
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Southern Division

Staff Services

411 N. Central Avenue, suite 410
Glendale, CA 91203

(818) 240-8200

(818) 240-1496 (fax)

Email: jcsaunders@chp.ca.gov

From: Uhazi, Mary@CHP

Sent: Thursday, September 3, 2020 9:08 AM

To: Hammond, Melissa@CHP <MEHammond@chp.ca.gov>

Cc: CHP-50AADesk <50AADesk@chp.ca.gov>; Uhazi, Mary@CHP <MUhazi@chp.ca.gov>

Subject: RE: 063-MHU Environmental Document Review-SCH #2007031067-DUE TO STATE CLEARINGHOUSE BY
September 24, 2020

Special Projects Section (SPS) recently received the referenced “Notice of Preparation” environmental impact
document from the State Clearinghouse outlined in the attached files (memorandum, checklist, and project file)
and/or Web site:

https://ceqanet.opr.ca.gov/Project/2007031067

Due to the project’s geographical proximity to areas within Southern Division, please use the attached checklist to
assess its potential impact to local Area/Section operations and public safety.

If IMPACT is determined, responses should be emailed directly to Mark A. McLoughlin at CHSRA with a “cc” to
SCH and myself.

Please call or e-mail if you have any questions.



Thank you,

Mary

Mary H. Uhazi, A14585
CHP-Headquarters

Special Projects Section (063)
Transportation Planning Unit
601 N. 7th Street
Sacramento, CA 95811

Desk: (916) 843-3386

Service Watkoud Limils
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